
Ellen Shore <eshore@cambridgeredevelopment.org>

Form Submission - New Form - Parcel 6

1 message

Squarespace <form-submission@squarespace.info> Wed, Oct 19, 2022 at 5:17 PM
Reply-To: pjkep@comcast.net
To: planning@cambridgeredevelopment.org

Sent via form submission from Cambridge Redevelopment Authority

Name:
Rhonda Massie

Email Address:
pjkep@comcast.net

Subject:
Parcel 6

Message:
Parcel 6 will be discussed in Executive Session at 7:30 this evening. I believe that it includes the small park at the corner of 3rd and Binney Streets. If
so, I would suggest that there be a larger park at that corner, and not another, smaller park along Binney between two buildings. This has been brought before the
East Cambridge Planning Team, and the members overwhelmingly supported one larger park, which would be of more value to both the MIT community and the
East Cambridge community. The existing park is a lively, and heavily used asset to the area, and it would be of great benefit to the area if it were enlarged. A small
park sandwiched between two buildings mid-block would not be welcoming and would most likely be underutilized.

Thank you, Rhonda Massie
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